Die Nibelungen
If you ally need such a referred die nibelungen books that will provide you
worth, get the totally best seller from us currently from several preferred
authors. If you want to entertaining books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and
more fictions collections are in addition to launched, from best seller to one
of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every book collections die nibelungen that we
will entirely offer. It is not on the order of the costs. Its not quite what
you compulsion currently. This die nibelungen, as one of the most working
sellers here will definitely be among the best options to review.

An Introduction to Richard Wagner's Der Ring Des Nibelungen William O. Cord
1995 Today, more than a century after its first performance, Richard Wagner's
The Ring of Nibelung endures as one of the most significant artistic creations
in the history of opera. This monumental work not only altered previously
accepted concepts of music and drama but also inspired creative and
intellectual efforts far beyond the field of opera. Previous studies of the
Ring have appealed only to those already acquainted in some way with the
Wagnerian art. For the uninitiated, Wagner and his landmark creation have
seemed forbidding, and those eager to learn about the masterpiece have faced a
vast and frequently esoteric body of commentary. Professor Cord addresses the
interests of the non-specialist by taking the reader first into Wagner's unique
intent, and then through the complete history of the Ring. Cord, who has
attended forty performances of the Ring, considers the conception of the poem,
its development into a music-drama exemplifying Wagnerian thought, its
introduction to the world, and the reactions and interpretation it elicits.
Subject Index of the Modern Works Added to the Library of the British Museum in
the Years 1881-1900 British Museum. Department of Printed Books 1903
3000-3999, Modern languages and literature Princeton University. Library 1920
Classed List Princeton University. Library 1920
Die Nibelungen Lied, Or, Lay of the Last Nibelungers Jonathan Birch 2019-03-08
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is
part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work was
reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as true to the original work
as possible. Therefore, you will see the original copyright references, library
stamps (as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries
around the world), and other notations in the work. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the
United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
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(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As a
reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred
pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that
this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge
alive and relevant.
Die Nibelungen Auguste Lechner 2018-05-24 Das berühmteste deutsche Heldenlied
packend und spannend erzählt Das literarischen Debüt der preisgekrönten Autorin
Nach den Gräuel des 2. Weltkrieges wollte Auguste Lechner das klassische
deutsche Heldenlied in humanistischem Geist neu erzählen: Die Nibelungen – eine
packende, tragische Geschichte um Liebe und Eifersucht, um trickreiche Listen,
Rachsucht und Verrat. Im Jahre 1952 legte das Debüt Auguste Lechners den
Grundstein für einen kometenhaften Aufstieg zu einer der erfolgreichsten
österreichischen Jugendschriftstellerinnen. Auch heute – mehr als 50 Jahre
später – hat Auguste Lechners Erzählkunst nichts von ihrem Glanz und ihrer
Spannung verloren. Die lyrischen Illustrationen von Karen Holländer verleihen
der epochalen Geschichte Atmosphäre und Intensität.
Song of the Nibelungs Burton Raffel 2006 Publisher Description
Subject Index of the Modern Works Added to the Library of the British Museum in
the Years ... British Museum 1903
Deutsche Literaturgeschichte Karl Storck 1903
Myth and Modernity Peter Paret 2012-04 In interpreting its own age art often
turns to the past. At the beginning of the twentieth century one of these
encounters between present and past was prompted by the interest a major figure
in German modernism, the sculptor Ernst Barlach, came to take in the medieval
epic The Song of the Nibelungen. There exists no statement by Barlach to
explain what prompted his interest and the resulting sequence of large drawings
on the epic’s climactic final segment, reproduced here. In conception and
execution these drawings stand out in Barlach’s graphic oeuvre, as they stand
apart from the multitude of interpretations the Nibelungen inspired in art,
literature, and music. This book discusses the epic and its course through
German history, the artist’s biography and the course of his work, as well as
the place the drawings occupy in the art, culture, and politics of Germany in
the 1920s and 30s and beyond to the ideological and political crises of Central
Europe before and after the First World War.
Hebbel's Nibelungen Mrs. Annina (Periam) Danton 1906
Catalogues L. W. Schmidt 1871
Richard Wagner, Fritz Lang, and the Nibelungen David J. Levin 2014-12-25 This
highly original book draws on narrative and film theory, psychoanalysis, and
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musicology to explore the relationship between aesthetics and anti-Semitism in
two controversial landmarks in German culture. David Levin argues that Richard
Wagner's opera cycle Der Ring des Nibelungen and Fritz Lang's 1920s film Die
Nibelungen creatively exploit contrasts between good and bad aesthetics to
address the question of what is German and what is not. He shows that each work
associates a villainous character, portrayed as non-Germanic and Jewish, with
the sometimes dramatically awkward act of narration. For both Wagner and Lang,
narration--or, in cinematic terms, visual presentation--possesses a typically
Jewish potential for manipulation and control. Consistent with this view, Levin
shows, the Germanic hero Siegfried is killed in each work by virtue of his
unwitting adoption of a narrative role. Levin begins with an explanation of the
book's theoretical foundations and then applies these theories to close
readings of, in turn, Wagner's cycle and Lang's film. He concludes by tracing
how Germans have dealt with the Nibelungen myths in the wake of the Second
World War, paying special attention to Michael Verhoeven's 1989 film The Nasty
Girl. His fresh and interdisciplinary approach sheds new light not only on
Wagner's Ring and Lang's Die Nibelungen, but also on the ways in which
aesthetics can be put to the service of aggression and hatred. The book is an
important contribution to scholarship in film and music and also to the broader
study of German culture and national identity.
Die Donau Von Ihrem Ursprung Bis an Die Mündung Alexander Franz Heksch 1881
Barbarism Revisited 2015-10-27 Barbarism revisited revisits well-known and
obscure chapters in the genealogy of barbarism from Greek antiquity to the
present. Through contemporary interdisciplinary perspectives, it recasts the
conceptual history of barbarism as a task for literary scholars, art
historians, and cultural analysts.
Das Nibelungenlied 2006-01-01 No poem in German literature is so well known and
studied in Europe as the 800-year-old "Das Nibelungenlied." In the Englishspeaking world, however, the poem has remained little known, languishing
without an adequate translation. This wonderful new translation by eminent
translator Burton Raffel brings the epic poem to life in English for the first
time, rendering it in verse that does full justice to the original High Middle
German. His translation underscores the formal aspects of the poem and
preserves its haunting beauty. Often called the German "lliad," "Das
Nibelungenlied" is a heroic epic both national in character and sweeping in
scope. The poem moves inexorably from romance through tragedy to holocaust. It
portrays the existential struggles and downfall of an entire people, the
Burgundians, in a military conflict with the Huns and their King. In his
foreword to the book, Michael Dirda observes the story 'could be easily updated
to describe the downfall of a Mafia crime family, something like "The
Godfather," with swords'. The tremendous appeal of "Das Nibelungenlied"
throughout the nineteenth and twentieth centuries is reflected in such works as
Richard Wagner's opera tetralogy "Der Ring des Nibelung," Fritz Lang's two-part
film "Die Nibelungen," and, more recently, J. R. R. Tolkien's "The Lord of the
Rings."
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Das Literarische Echo 1907
Shell Shock Cinema Anton Kaes 2009-08-24 Shell Shock Cinema explores how the
classical German cinema of the Weimar Republic was haunted by the horrors of
World War I and the the devastating effects of the nation's defeat. In this
exciting new book, Anton Kaes argues that masterworks such as The Cabinet of
Dr. Caligari, Nosferatu, The Nibelungen, and Metropolis, even though they do
not depict battle scenes or soldiers in combat, engaged the war and registered
its tragic aftermath. These films reveal a wounded nation in post-traumatic
shock, reeling from a devastating defeat that it never officially acknowledged,
let alone accepted. Kaes uses the term "shell shock"--coined during World War I
to describe soldiers suffering from nervous breakdowns--as a metaphor for the
psychological wounds that found expression in Weimar cinema. Directors like
Robert Wiene, F. W. Murnau, and Fritz Lang portrayed paranoia, panic, and fear
of invasion in films peopled with serial killers, mad scientists, and troubled
young men. Combining original close textual analysis with extensive archival
research, Kaes shows how this post-traumatic cinema of shell shock transformed
extreme psychological states into visual expression; how it pushed the limits
of cinematic representation with its fragmented story lines, distorted
perspectives, and stark lighting; and how it helped create a modernist film
language that anticipated film noir and remains incredibly influential today. A
compelling contribution to the cultural history of trauma, Shell Shock Cinema
exposes how German film gave expression to the loss and acute grief that lay
behind Weimar's sleek façade.
Die Nibelungen Michael Köhlmeier 1999 Österreichischer Autor, geb. 1949. - Eine
freie Nacherzählung des berühmten Heldenepos aus dem 12. Jahrhundert.
Differences Between the Epic Der Nibelunge Not and Hebbel's Drama Die
Nibelungen Myra Mather 2018-03-23 Excerpt from Differences Between the Epic Der
Nibelunge Not and Hebbel's Drama Die Nibelungen: Thesis Differences in the
spirit, beside those necessary for the construct ion of a drama. Hebbel has
made a triology of his drama the first. About the Publisher Forgotten Books
publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books. Find more at
www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an important historical
work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-the-art technology to digitally reconstruct
the work, preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present
in the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the original, such as a
blemish or missing page, may be replicated in our edition. We do, however,
repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully; any imperfections that
remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works.
Wagner's Ring in 1848 Richard Wagner 2010 In 1848 Richard Wagner began what
would become the largest stage work of his career, the Ring of the Nibelung. In
preparation for the task he composed an overview of the Nibelung myth designed
to lead to a drama; he then composed the verse "libretto" Siegfried's Death.
Although he abandoned the idea of a single opera on Siegfried in favor of the
huge project that developed out of it in the succeeding years -- the Ring cycle
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-- he did consider the two early documents important enough to include them in
his collected works. The present volume seeks to inform the English-speaking
reader in three ways: by providing modern, reliable translations of the two
Wagner texts, which are otherwise not available (the German original is
provided on facing pages); by furnishing an overview of German scholarship
available to Wagner and others working on the Nibelung legend in the first half
of the nineteenth century; and by making available a bibliography of further
reading. The volume will be useful to students of musicology, to students and
historians of myth and legend, and to all Wagnerians interested in the genesis
of the Ring cycle. Accessible to the general reader, it maintains scholarly
rigor and provides information about materials not available in English. Edward
R. Haymes is Professor in the Department of Modern Languages at Cleveland State
University.
The Oxford Handbook of Music and Medievalism Stephen C. Meyer 2020-03-13 The
Oxford Handbook of Music and Medievalism provides a snapshot of the diverse
ways in which medievalism--the retrospective immersion in the images, sounds,
narratives, and ideologies of the European Middle Ages--powerfully transforms
many of the varied musical traditions of the last two centuries. Thirty-three
chapters from an international group of scholars explore topics ranging from
the representation of the Middle Ages in nineteenth-century opera to
medievalism in contemporary video game music, thereby connecting disparate
musical forms across typical musicological boundaries of chronology and
geography. While some chapters focus on key medievalist works such as Orff's
Carmina Burana or Peter Jackson's Lord of the Rings films, others explore
medievalism in the oeuvre of a single composer (e.g. Richard Wagner or Arvo
P�rt) or musical group (e.g. Led Zeppelin). The topics of the individual
chapters include both well-known works such as John Boorman's film Excalibur
and also less familiar examples such as Eduard Lalo's Le Roi d'Ys. The authors
of the chapters approach their material from a wide array of disciplinary
perspectives, including historical musicology, popular music studies, music
theory, and film studies, examining the intersections of medievalism with
nationalism, romanticism, ideology, nature, feminism, or spiritualism. Taken
together, the contents of the Handbook develop new critical insights that
venture outside traditional methodological constraints and provide a capstone
and point of departure for future scholarship on music and medievalism.
Die Nibelungen Friedrich Hebbel 1862
Films With Legs Véronique Maisier 2011-07-12 Films With Legs: Crossing Borders
with Foreign Language Films addresses the ways international cinematic
traditions both erect borders and blur them or tear them down. Each chapter of
this book examines real and perceived borders, their representations on the
screen and their manifestations in filmic texts that can also be cultural
documents and political statements. The fifteen articles included here discuss
films made by twenty-four directors, with dialogues in nine foreign languages,
representing cultural aspects from twelve countries and five continents. From
Algeria to Bulgaria, Germany to Israel, India to Argentina, the films studied
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in this book have legs that cross many borders and take their audiences on
distant journeys. Simultaneously, these films comment on the ever-expanding
nature of cinema itself, of filmic language and of film as language, and
discuss how borders are constructed on the screen, not just in fences and walls
and boundaries, but also in dialogue and dialect, speech and accent and
silence.
Inside the Ring John Louis DiGaetani 2006-02-27 Once tainted by association
with Hitler and Nazism, Richard Wagner's work has experienced an international
cultural renaissance in the last 25 years. His magnum opus, Der Ring des
Nibelungen, which took him over 20 years to finish, is a complex tale with
themes of greed, corruption and loss, spun out in more than 16 hours of
powerfully moving opera. This book, with provocative essays for both the
uninitiated and the seasoned fan, examines Wagner's Ring cycle from a wide
array of modern perspectives. Divided into six parts, this anthology first
offers a foundation for the Ring, with a chronology and an introduction, along
with a look at Wagner as an enterprising marketer. Part Two explores different
interpretations of the Ring, with reference to politics, romanticism and
international inspirations. Part Three studies the complex relationship between
Wagner's Ring and Germany, with a summary of the opera's influence on German
culture and a discussion of its Munich premiere. Part Four offers a production
history, including studies of the Ring's effects in America and its influence
on world literature. Part Five provides a technical examination of language in
the Ring, as well as an interview with the famous Wagnerian soprano Jane
Eaglen. The book concludes with an essay on the trouble with Wagnerian opera
and an overview of the recorded Ring on disc, video and print.
Diz vliegende bîspel Marian E. Polhill 2020-07-13 The volume explores the theme
of ambiguity in medieval and early modern literature in essays honoring the
life and work of Arthur Groos, Avalon Foundation Professor in the Humanities at
Cornell University, USA, emeritus. The famous expression diz vliegende bîspel
from Wolfram von Eschenbach's Parzival is its watchword. In the poem the black
and white plumage of the magpie represents the characteristic complexity,
ambiguity, and ambivalence of the romance. Removed from its historical context
the expression is also a figure of Arthur Groos's wide-ranging intellectual
flight. In addition to his work on medieval German verse narrative, he has made
important contributions to courtly love poetry, medieval and early modern
scientific literature, early modern German literature in general, and
especially to opera.
The Cambridge Companion to Wagner's Der Ring des Nibelungen Mark Berry
2020-08-31 The Companion is an essential, interdisciplinary tool for those both
familiar and unfamiliar with Wagner's Ring. It opens with a concise
introduction to both the composer and the Ring, introducing Wagner as a
cultural figure, and giving a comprehensive overview of the work. Subsequent
chapters, written by leading Wagner experts, focus on musical topics such as
'leitmotif', and structure, and provide a comprehensive set of character
portraits, including leading players like Wotan, Brünnhilde, and Siegfried.
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Further chapters look to the mythological background of the work and the idea
of the Bayreuth Festival, as well as critical reception of the Ring, its
relationship to Nazism, and its impact on literature and popular culture, in
turn offering new approaches to interpretation including gender, race and
environmentalism. The volume ends with a history of notable stage productions
from the world premiere in 1876 to the most recent stagings in Bayreuth and
elsewhere.
The Haunted Screen Lotte H. Eisner 2008-09-29 The Golden Age of German cinema
began at the end of the First World War and ended shortly after the coming of
sound. From The Cabinet of Dr. Caligari onwards the principal films of this
period were characterized by two influences: literary Expressionism, and the
innovations of the theatre directors of this period, in particular Max
Reinhardt. This book demonstrates the connection between German Romanticism and
the cinema through Expressionist writings. It discusses the influence of the
theatre: the handling of crowds; the use of different levels, and of selective
lighting on a predominately dark stage; the reliance on formalized gesture; the
innovation of the intimate theatre. Against this background the principal films
of the period are examined in detail. The author explains the key critical
concepts of the time, and surveys not only the work of the great directors,
such as Fritz Lang and F. W. Murnau, but also the contribution of their
writers, cameramen, and designers. As The Times Literary Supplement wrote,
'Mme. Eisner is first and foremost a film critic, and one of the best in the
world. She has all the necessary gifts.' And it described the original French
edition of this book as 'one of the very few classics of writing on the film
and arguably the best book on the cinema yet written.'
Song of the Nibelungs 2008-01-08 It portrays the existential struggles and
downfall of an entire people, the Burgundians, in a military conflict with the
Huns and their king."--Jacket.
The End-times in Medieval German Literature Ernst Ralf Hintz 2019 Drawing upon
the most current methodologies, the essays in this book pursue the multifarious
functions of end-times in medieval German texts.
Cyclopedia of Music and Musicians: Naaman-Zwillingsbrüder John Denison Champlin
1890
The Nibelungen Tradition Francis G. Gentry 2002 First Published in 2002.
Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
1000 Jahre deutsche Literatur Gudrun Clay 2008-01-15 1000 Jahre deutsche
Literatur is organized by historic periods and includes carefully chosen
readings, with notes and vocabulary, beginning with writings in Old High German
through Gellert, Lichtenberg, and Lessing. Also included are numerous exercises
and thought provoking questions for each chapter and support materials which
emphasize the cultural and historical background of each historic period. In
tandem with Waltraud Maierhofer's Deutsche Literatur im Kontext 1750-2000,
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these two volumes provide a modern approach to German literature in its
cultural, historical and linguistic context.
Nibelungenlied oder Nibelungenlieder? Eine Streitschrift Heinrich FISCHER (Dr.
of Freiburg.) 1859
An Introduction to Richard Wagner's Der Ring Des Nibelungen William O. Cord
1983 "Today, more than a century after its first performance, Richard Wagner's
The Ring of Nibelung endures as one of the most significant artistic creations
in the history of opera. This monumental work not only altered previously
accepted concepts of music and drama but also inspired creative and
intellectual efforts far beyond the field of opera. Previous studies of the
Ring have appealed only to those already acquainted in some way with the
Wagnerian art. For the uninitiated, Wagner and his landmark creation have
seemed forbidding, and those eager to learn about the masterpiece have faced a
vast and frequently esoteric body of commentary. Professor Cord addresses the
interests of the non-specialist by taking the reader first into Wagner's unique
intent, and then through the complete history of the Ring."--Publisher's
description.
Subject Finding List Princeton University. Germanic Seminary 1916
Naaman-Zwillingsbrüder John Denison Champlin 1893
Monatschrift Fur Hohere Schulen 1904
JEGP, Journal of English and Germanic Philology Gustaf E. Karsten 1978
Meyers Grosses Konversations-Lexikon Hermann Julius Meyer 1906
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